
Town of Lee, NH 

Town Center Vision Committee 

Minutes of the Meeting on February 19, 2020 

 

Town Center Vision Committee (TCVC) Members present: Bambi Miller, Pat Jenkins, 

Ben Genes, John Tappan, and Scott Bugbee 

 

Members Absent: Cord Blomquist 

 

Others Present: Anne Tappan 

 

1. Chairman Bugbee called the meeting to order at 4:33pm. 

 

2. Mr. Bugbee moved to approve the minutes from the February 12, 2020 meeting. 

Pat Jenkins seconded the motion. Motion passed. 

 

3. The Committee reviewed the draft assessments for the Parish House and the 

Town Hall with Carter Terry from AECm. Mr. Terry said AECm would respond 

to each of our comments in a “Comment Response Log”.   

 

4. Mr. Bugbee moved to reimburse Mr. Bugbee $100.00 for food, drinks, and 

supplies for the Open House and Mr. Tappan $9.58 for supplies for the Open 

House. Bambi Miller seconded the motion. Motion passed. 

 

5. The Committee scheduled their next meeting on Wednesday, March 11, 2020 at 

4:30pm at the Public Safety Complex. 

 

6. Meeting adjourned at 6:10pm 

  

7. Our next scheduled meeting is: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 @ 4:30pm. 

 

Minutes accepted by: Scott Bugbee, Chair; Pat Jenkins, Ben Genes, 

Bambi Miller, John Tappan at the March 11, 2020 TCVC meeting. 
 


